
 

 

 

 

 

         
 
  

                                        

                          

                           

                            

   

                        

 

 

 
   

   

   

4/15/2019 

To whom it may concern: 

We are writing this letter to express our sincere support for the Suntrust and BB&T Merger. Suntrust has been a 
good community partner and continues to support the important work of PowerMyLearning. PowerMyLearning 
leverages technology to strengthen the learning relationships between students, teachers, and families so that 
every student succeeds. PowerMyLearning is honored to have the continued support of Suntrust throughout 
the community. 

If you have any questions please contact me at 478‐234‐0282 or rhicks@powermylearning.org. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Hicks 

Executive Director 

PowerMyLearning ‐ Atlanta 
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